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Dear Parents/Carers, 
        
I am writing to inform you of an exciting learning opportunity that Year 4 will be participating 
in this term.  On Friday 29th November 2024, there will be a Roman workshop for pupils 
designed to immerse the children in the history and culture of Roman Britain.  This engaging 
experience is vital to their learning and will enhance their understanding of this significant 
period in history.  At Brentfield we expect all children to attend the trips/activities to enhance 
their learning experience.  
 
Therefore, this week as part of the children’s home learning, we would like the children to create 
a costume or prop relating to the Romans so that pupils can make the most of this opportunity. 
We have provided some simple ideas such as creating a toga (dresswear), Roman war shields or 
a simple facepainting to represent the Celtic tribes of Britain.  
 
Over the next week, please can we ask that you spend time with your child to create one of 
these ideas for the workshop. The ideas can be found on Microsoft Teams - please take a look 
with your child. 
 
On Friday 29th November, we ask that the children come dressed in their costumes and bring 
their uniform in a bag so they can change later in the day.  
 
We would like to thank you for your continued support in enriching your child’s educational 
journey. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to the teachers.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss Fatania and Ms Shabani 
Year 4 
 

 


